
 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
          24 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
What a busy week! 
  
As you are aware we have had an Ofsted inspection this week – a single inspector spent 
two days in school on Tuesday and Wednesday meeting with staff; governors; pupils and 
parents. We have been told that we are likely to receive the inspector’s report after the 
Easter holidays at which point it will be published on the school website and we will write to 
you with some more detail. Until then we are not allowed to share any information with you 
about the outcome of the inspection. This is entirely normal procedure for Ofsted. 
  
We would like to thank all those parents who completed the Parent View survey circulated 
by Ofsted and to all those of you who sent lovely messages of support as well as edible 
goodies – your kindness and thoughtfulness were much appreciated by all staff. 
  
We were due to have a Governing Body meeting on Monday evening but cancelled this to 
enable staff to focus on Ofsted. We will be writing to you next week in connection with one or 
two issues that were on the agenda for discussion at that meeting not least the Greenway 
annual parent child questionnaire and the Parent Forum minutes. 
  
Regards 
  
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
  
Elizabeth O’Reilly 
Chair of Governors 
           


